
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Park Sign Design 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City of Cannon Falls Park Board is moving forward with a plan to 

update the City Park signs beginning with Riverside Park.  The Park 

Board looked at designs from Schad-Tracy and Vacker Sign.  The Park 

Board has chosen a single sided panel constructed from HDPE and 

would contain the City logo and Park name.  The design is similar to 

signage used for the Cannon Valley Trail.  Vacker Sign quoted $1,384 for 

this sign.  Please see attached sample design. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to order the new Riverside 

Park Sign from Vacker Sign at a cost of $1,384 as recommended by the 

Park Board. 








